
The Patty Keesee
 Memorial Scholarship

Patty Keesee was one of the secretaries at Ida High School for many years.  With her warm 

smile and unwavering dedication, she supported students and staff, always ready to 

encourage, offer a helping hand, or a listening ear. In honor of her incredible legacy, her family 

is proud to establish the Patty Keesee Memorial Scholarship. Please respond to the prompt 

below & return your application to the Ida High School Office by May 2nd. The recipient of this 

award will be announced at Honors Night and will be awarded $500. The funds are to be 

applied to the student’s educational or career-related plans following graduation.

Please include the following along with your response to the prompt:

Name

Post-Secondary Plans

What’s a hardship you’ve faced, and how did you manage to get through it?


